
From: Jimme Peters [mailto:jimme_peters@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:05 PM 
To: Patricolo, Francesca <Francesca.Patricolo@portlandoregon.gov>; Planning and Sustainability 
Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Reclassification 
 
Hello PSC-- 
As a Hayden Island resident, I wanted to weigh in on the bike path plan that is not a good idea.  We have 
serious traffic and walking path issues on the island currently, taking away more space and trying to 
wedge in bike paths on a sandy island is a recipe for even more disaster. Removing valuable housing is 
not a suitable idea to create pathways.  
Add in the homeless folks, recreational camper and truck traffic to the auto auction and we will most 
certainly have fatalities resulting. There is simply no place that is safe to create more paths, especially 
since the ground is not stable and the roads are so congested.   
Please do not approve the plan as proposed, it will kill us here on the island. 
 
Thanks for listening, 
 
Jimme’ Peters 
 
 


